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EDINBURGH triathletes committee meeting
Sunday 12 September 2021
Minutes
	Attendees
	Apologies

	Mike Brown
Sharon Grimshaw
Phil Barr-Burnam
Leigh-Anne Baker
Jean-Paul Vitry
Ian Gillon
Ciara Webb
Gavin Calder
John Whittaker

	Jules Blanc
Abbie Hewitt
Catherine Garner
James Gibson







[bookmark: _gjdgxs]New Year’s Day Triathlon
John said that with the concerns and uncertainty over the Covid situation and the likelihood of a spike over the winter he did not think it prudent to hold the triathlon. If we went ahead and competitors had to cancel we could be in serious debt. The committee agreed to postpone it for this year.
Training Weekend
JP asked if we would go ahead with a weekend this Autumn. Unfortunately, again with the Covid situation and particular concerns over a residential event the committee agreed that this would not go ahead but it may be possible to hold a weekend locally that still provides sessions with the programme of a training weekend. Gavin is to put together an outline and send it to the committee. A social get together could also be added in. The committee will look to see whether a Spring training weekend might be possible.

AGM

The committee agreed on the 21/11/21 for the AGM and that it should be held remotely again because of fears that a large gathering may be difficult to organise safely. Ciara will issue an email asking committee members if they intend to stand down and then an email can be issued to the club asking for volunteer replacements. It was agreed to highlight the fact that every committee member stands down from their post annually so invitations for all posts are welcome.

Membership Survey

James had made some suggestions and the committee reviewed what changes were needed to take into account current developments. JP will revise the survey and then send it to Colleen for sharing with the committee before going out to the Club. 

Website

Updates are needed and Colleen is waiting for the web developer to complete parts. Broken links to policies have been restored. The Inclusion policy in the committee dropbox can now be uploaded. The Inclusion strategy is to be reviewed after the AGM.

AOCB

Phil raised the fact that he had had only three orders for club kit. Discussion surrounded why this might be. Some felt there was too much white in the design and the design itself not flattering. Phil will review and discuss with design providers.

Date of next meeting
The next meeting will be on 07 November 2021 at 7pm, probably by Zoom.
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